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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We break up today for the half term 

holiday after a very busy half term.   

Thankyou all for your understanding 

around the difficulties we faced this 

morning around the opening of 

school.  Until 8:20am, we had no 

electricity, which meant no lighting, 

no internet (and so no means of get-

ting in touch with you all) and no 

means of cooking any food.  We had 

to go to a nearby house (thankyou!) 

to gain internet access to contact 

you all.  National Grid were working 

hard to resolve the problem, but 

advised us that it would be 11am-

12pm before the power came back 

on.  We always want to open school 

if possible and we also always want 

to make you aware of issues as soon 

as possible.  Fortunately, power 

came back, bit by bit, at around 

8:30am and so we informed you as 

soon as we could that we would 

open. 

We appreciate concerns raised 

around just sending email communi-

cation and so, as per information 

sent earlier, in the event of excep-

tional circumstances, we will in the 

future always send both email and 

text communication to both points 

of contact where possible. 
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Diary Dates 

Monday 6th November—INSET day 

Tuesday 7th November—Children return to school 

Thursday 9th November— Boys football match v Holy Cross 

(AWAY) 

Friday 10th November—Children in Need Day 

Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th November—Parents’ Eve-

nings 

Tuesday 21st November—Y5 Boys football match v Leen Mills 

(AWAY) 

Monday 27th November—Y3 trip to Cresswell Crags 

Wednesday 29th November—Y4 trip to Mansfield Museum, 

Life of a Roman 

Tuesday 5th December—Y4 trip to Mansfield Museum 

Thursday 7th December—EYFS Nativity 9:30am 

Friday 8th December—EYFS Nativity 9:30am 

Monday 11th December—Y3 trip to the Recycling Centre 

Wednesday 13th December—KS1 Christmas Production 2pm 

and 6pm 

Tuesday 19th December—School Christmas Dinner Day and 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 20th December—Carol Concert at All Saint’s 

Church, Annesley.  School choir performance 5:30pm start 

Friday 22nd December—Break up for the Christmas holidays 



School Uniform and PE kit 

Our school uniform can be purchased via:    sales@ultimateid.co.uk 

Thankyou all for your support around the school uniform and PE kit.  The children have adjusted real-

ly well to the routine of changing into PE kit.   It has been really good to see that trainers, when worn 

as school footwear, are black and brightly coloured trainers are kept for out of school use. 

 

Harvest Festival 

A letter was sent to you all from the Community Food Bank recently following the Harvest Festival.  As 

per the message in Latest News on the website, thankyou all so much for your kind donations.    

 

Ashwood Church FREE Holiday club for Key Stage 1 and 2 children 

Running on Monday 23rd—Wednesday 25th October at Ashwood Church in Kirkby 

 

All Saints Church FREE Holiday Event 

Thursday 2nd November 2pm—3:30pm in the All Saints Church Hall 

The session will have crafts, games, stories and songs.  Suitable for all children under 11 and their par-

ent / carers. 

 

Ace Kids Holiday Club 

Ace Kids are running a Shrek themed holiday club and would love to see children from Annesley Pri-

mary and Nursery School.   The club runs from 9am—12:30pm, unless they are staying for lunch.  Chil-

dren will need to take a packed lunch with them.  Collection will be at 1pm. 

Please book, via the web address below, by 19th October.   

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/ashwoodchurch 

 

Pumpkin Discos 

All the children really enjoyed the pumpkin discos over the past 2 weeks.  The costumes were fabulous 

and the school was decorated brilliantly to look seriously spooky!   A big thankyou to Miss Peacock 

and the P4P volunteers for making it all happen. 

We hope you all have a restful and enjoyable half term break with your friends and family. 
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